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DALLAS-- James Clark Huff of 3710 43rd Street, Lubbock, 
I 

has been awarded a $1, 000 scholarship by The University of Texas 

Southwestern Medical School at Dallas. 

Huff, a member of the 1969 graduating class, was selected 

for the award on the basis of academic qualifications, said Dean 

Charles C. Sprague. 

DALLAS, TEXAS 75235 

The scholarship, for the 1968-69 school year, was made available 

by the Pfizer Laboratories Division, Charles Pfizer and Company, at 

each of the 98 medical colleges in the United States. 

April, 1968 
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